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Lane Closure Scheduled for Jeremiah Morrow Bridge

Warren County (Friday, March 11, 2011) – The right lane of northbound Interstate 71 at the Jeremiah Morrow Bridge will be closed from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m. Monday, March 21 for deck patching work. 
 
Work is weather permitting; if Monday's weather does not allow this work to be performed, it will then be performed Tuesday, March 22.

Arrow boards and signs will be in place prior to the work zone to alert motorists of the upcoming closure. To help ensure the safety of the construction workers as well as the traveling public, motorists should remain alert, reduce their speed and watch for stopped traffic while passing through the work zone.
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###

For more information contact: 
Sharon Smigielski, Public Information Officer, at (513) 933-6511 
Liz Lyons, Public Information Specialist, at (513) 933-6534 
or email D08.PIO@dot.state.oh.us
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